
FROM THE OFFICE OF 

CHIEF OF POLICE 

MUNICIPALITY OF 

CITY OF DOUGLAS, GEORGIA 
Phone 384-2225 

DOUGLAS, GEORGIA 

December 5, 1963 
J J. BARNES. CHIEF 

Chief of Detective 

Police Department 

Dallas, Texas 

Dear Sir :- 

I am writing you in regards to a new family,  that moved here in July 1963 

from Dallas,Texas or near there. His name is Ingram G.Oswald.'jould yru 

please check end let us know if he is related to Lee Harvey Csweld, the 

one who assassinated our President. Than'-Ting you for any information 

you can give us, and assuring you it will be held in strict confidence 

and if at any time vie can be of service to you ?lease feel free to 

call upon us. 

JJ13/1m 
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